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All of us at Lockheed Martin are very saddened to learn the news of Paul M. Johnson, Jr., and his
tragic and senseless death.

Paul was a valued and respected employee who bravely carried out his duties, and the news of his
loss is a shock to everyone in the Lockheed Martin family.

We will keep Paul and his family, along with his many friends, in our thoughts and prayers. We grieve
along with his family, and we will do everything we can to support them in their hour of need.

For additional information, visit our website:

http://www.lockheedmartin.com/
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